








OK, Last week I promised to share my latest attempt
at painting with you whether I liked it or not, so
here goes.

e The top one is the sketch from last week, nothing
more than sketched out with a pencil.

* The second one is of stage two, right after I had
blocked in some colors.

e And the last two are of stage three - finished,
framed, and on the wall.

I actually like it a lot. I really wish it would show up
better here. It just does not show you the detail at
all, but I really did work on that. I cannot believe I
did lace that
really kinda
' looks like
lace!

And last, but
not least, I
went back
and
“doctored”
the flower
I had been
working on,

and I think it is in much
better shape now.

Again, hard to tell here.
I can’t figure out how to
show you the detail in
these photos. Maybe one
of these days.

OK, gotta go. Still under
heavy deadlines for the
next two weeks.

Have a GRAND
St. Patty’s Day, and I will talk with you next week!

Pray for our men and women overseas - that they
return home safely and soon! Love to all.
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Grow in peace and wisdom.
Fr-i@md,

Judi Godsay



